PUBLIC MEETING ADULT USES ORDINANCE MAY 23, 1996

A Public Meeting was held of Thursday, May 23, 1996 at 7:00 p.m., at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with Supervisors Richard Schweinsberg, Andrew Piccuta and Richard Flora present.

The meeting was opened by Supervisor Schweinsberg and turned over to Mr. Stephen Craig, Planner for Lawrence County.

The purpose of the meeting was to explain and answer questions regarding adult use zoning amendments.

Mr. Craig explained what would be involved with the ordinance and stated that Mr. John S. Buly, also for the Planning Office would help to develop the ordinance.

There were no persons/ citizens present.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Andrew Piccuta to adjourn.

Brian D. Tanner

Secretary-Treasurer